
 

 

 

 

POLITE REQUEST 

 

It has been brought to the parish council’s attention that a dog has attacked sheep on the Nelthorpe 

Estate Park land on two occasions. In both instances sheep had to be destroyed. 

 

A condition of the permits to walk around the lake and in the west of the park is that dogs are kept 

on leads at all times. In the area that the public footpath runs, dog walkers should keep to the path, 

and keep dogs under control. 

 

It is essential that the Estate can assure the safety of the livestock on the pastures – please ensure 

your dog is kept under proper control at all times. 


